
From: Dawn O'Kroley  
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 5:48 PM 
Subject: RE: 414 E Wash 6:30 pm 15 Oct Steering Committee meeting 
 
Alder Heck and staff, this should be a process that meets the Comprehensive Plan.  Items c and d from 
the Comprehensive Plan below need to be provided for the public, staff, elected officials and volunteer 
committee members to have accurate information to evaluate the proposal. 

 
 
The height map again presented at the last meeting does not reflect Council adopted recommendations 
for reduced heights in James Madison Park. 
 
Attached is an example of a UDC submittal drawing that was required of another project with 
significantly less height and mass on the public realm and adjacent properties to evaluate 
appropriateness to context.  The elevations presented do not include context.   
 
Also note the development team perspectives are from a bird’s eye view (above the existing 
rooftops).  UDC has previously required perspectives be provided from a pedestrian view for realistic 
evaluation.   
 
Thank you, Dawn O’Kroley 646 E Gorham Street 
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